Dear parents/carers

Welcome back. We'll soon be surrounded by flowers and summer sunshine!

Our topic this half term is 'Our World'. We are hoping to inspire the children to help to look after our world by having many opportunities to learn about the plants and creatures that live in it. We will be finding out about the plants and animals in our world, the life cycle of a plant and a caterpillar, reducing, reusing and recycling and how Hollingworth is different to other places in the world.

This term we are planning to **host a garden party**. We would like to invite all parents/carers to the event. There will be more details to follow. This event has always been very popular and involves a sponsored obstacle course in fancy dress. Money raised continues to improve and replace resources in our unit. We look forwards to sharing our plans with you soon.

If anybody is having a clearout of lego wheels or lego people, we will gladly take them off your hands!

Thank you again to all those who donate Toyfund. It really does make such a huge difference to us. If anyone can spare £2 and would like to donate, please pass any money on to a member of staff.

Thanks.

The Early Years Team.

Thank you The Early Years Team